
Town-owned	Septic	Systems	Information	
	

Aware	of	 the	 importance	of	owning	 septic	 systems	 that	meet	 the	highest	
standards,	 the	 Town	 granted	 a	 mandate	 to	 the	 firm	 Aqua	 Consilium	
Experts-Conseils	 in	 July	 2019,	 to	 evaluate	 the	 septic	 systems	 owned	 and	
operated	 by	 the	 Town.	 Their	 mandate	 included	 the	 following:	 visual	
inspections	of	the	system,	validation	of	compliance,	 issue	of	a	report	with	
the	 results	 of	 the	 inspections	 and	 recommendations	 for	 any	 repair,	
modification	or	replacement.	

	

The	systems	to	be	inspected	are	the	following:	

• Town	Hall	
• Public	Works/Rescue	
• Curling	Club	
• Red	Barn	
• Fritz	Community	Center	
• The	Gray	House	
• Whiteside-Taylor/Library	
• BDAC	(pool)	
• Tennis	Club	
• Yacht	Club	

	

The	replacement	of	the	Yacht	Club’s	septic	system	was	already	on	the	list	of	
jobs	 to	 be	 done	 in	 2019.	 It	will	 finally	 begin	 this	 spring	 should	 the	water	
level	allows	it.	

We	 are	 currently	 exploring	 the	 possibility	 of	 combining	 and	 centralizing	
some	of	the	systems	that	are	 in	close	proximity	to	each	other	 (Whiteside-
Taylor,	Red	Barn,	Curling	Club,	Pool	and	Tennis	Club).	


